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March 2, 2022 

Mr. Kelly Mendenhall 
Dominion Energy Utah 
P.O. Box 45433 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0433 

Re:  Request of the Division of Public Utilities for Enforcement Action under the Natural Gas 
Pipeline Safety Act against Dominion Energy Utah; Docket No. 21-057-24 

 
Dear Mr. Mendenhall: 
  
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dominion Energy Utah’s (DEU) Snow 
Shelter Inspection and Placement Progress Report (“Snow Shelter Report”) filed on January 27, 
2022. The Snow Shelter Report details the progress DEU has made in inspecting and installing 
new snow shelters over meters that need additional protection. The Snow Shelter Report was 
filed pursuant to the requirements in the PSC’s January 20, 2022 Order Approving Settlement 
Stipulation in Docket No. 21-057-24 (“Order”). 
 
 The PSC also reviewed the comments filed by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) on 
February 14, 2022. DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge the Snow Shelter Report as 
complying with the Order. 

 
Based on the PSC’s review of the Snow Shelter Report and DPU’s comments and 

recommendation, the PSC acknowledges the Snow Shelter Report as complying with the 
requirements described in the Order.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#322567 


